

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

## Inquiry - Design Standards for Washrooms in City Facilities

#### **Recommendation of the Committee**

That the information be received.

### **History**

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on June 13, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the additional documentation referred to at Committee, be included when the matter comes forward to City Council. This documentation is attached.

#### **Attachment**

June 13, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services. Report – HCMA Architecture and Design - Designing for Inclusivity